
OFFERED BY COUNCILOR ED FLYNN

CITY OF BOSTON
IN CITY COUNCIL

RESOLUTION TO SCHEDULE AWEEKLY COUNCIL MEETING
FORWEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2024

WHEREAS: According to the latest citywide property assessment results published last
Wednesday, it is now clear that the Boston City Council previously voted on
property tax legislation based on inaccurate data provided to the body; and

WHEREAS: Now that more accurate data has been provided, it is necessary for the City
Council to conduct a full hearing with expert and public testimony and to vote
accordingly; and

WHEREAS: The taxpayers of Boston expect their elected officials to perform their due
diligence on this controversial home rule petition, especially as it relates to tax
data and calculations. It is now necessary for the City Council to add another
weekly Council Meeting on Wednesday, December 18, 2024; and

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:
That the Boston City Council supports adding an additional Council Meeting on
Wednesday, December 18, 2024 to discuss the latest citywide property assessment
results.

Filed in Council: December 11, 2024


